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Dear Brethern:

The Canadian Reformed Church at Brampton, being requested by General 
Synod Orangeville 1968 to audit the financial records of Deputies 
for an English Calvinistic psalter and to report to next Synod, wishes 
to report as follows:

"All transactions are covered by receipts," a receipt issued by 
Mr. VanDerKamp was for an amount greater than the actual payment 
made and obviously an error on the part of the issuer.

Bor the consistory of the Canadian Reformed Church at Brampton t 
with brotherly gre«


